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Statement on Vandalism at Birthing Rock 
 

MOAB, Utah — Birthing Rock, a prominent rock imagery site along Kane Creek Road in the Moab Field 
Office, was recently vandalized. The BLM strongly condemns vandalism of cultural resources and is working 
with professional conservators to remove the offensive graffiti. To prevent further damage, please do not 
attempt to clean or remove the graffiti.   
 
The BLM is offering a $10,000 reward for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual(s) 
responsible for the vandalism. If you have any information concerning this vandalism, please contact BLM Law 
Enforcement at 435-259-2131 or 800-722-3998. You can remain anonymous.  
 
It is up to all of us to protect public lands for future generations to learn from and enjoy. The BLM encourages 
everyone who visits public lands to practice Leave No Trace principles and visit with respect. 
 
This year, we invite everyone to reimagine your public lands as we celebrate 75 years of the BLM’s stewardship and service to the 
American people. The BLM manages approximately 245 million acres of public land located primarily in 12 Western states, including 
Alaska. The BLM also administers 700 million acres of sub-surface mineral estate throughout the nation. The agency’s mission is to 
sustain the health, diversity, and productivity of America’s public lands for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations.  

 
Follow the BLM Utah on Twitter, Facebook, Flickr @BLMUtah   

Follow BLM Utah’s Instagram @utahpubliclands  
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